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To Respective Golf Federations, 

Hope this correspondence finds you well. 

After giving extensive considerations, the Executive Committee of the Toyota Junior  Golf World Cup has decided that it 

would be the best interest for everyone involved, to postpone the 28th tournament for one year, until June 2021. 

The global COVID-19 pandemic requires that we err on the side of caution. 

We feel there are too many uncertainties with this Coronavirus situation around the world and we can not see how all 

participants from 6 different continents can travel safely and  participate in a safe  environment.

We decided that instead of hosting the tournament under uncertainties, it would be better  to postpone the event and host it 

next year in June when everyone feels more comfortable  and safer. 

The tournament's goal has always been to conduct a premier golf championship while  providing a safe and secure 

environment for our international participants. Unfortunately, we feel we could not meet those objectives this year. 

Exposing the youngsters around the world to this degree  of risk would not be acceptable. 

We are very disappointed to make this announcement, but we strongly feel this is the best interest for everyone involved, as 

many of you have suggested to us. 

Please contact us should you have any questions. 

Please acknowledge the receipt of this email so that we know you have read this email. 

On behalf of the Executive Committee of the Toyota Junior Golf World Cup, we wish you safe passage through these 

challenging times. 

The committee is already beginning to prepare for next year's event. 

We hope to see you in 2021. 

Sincerely, 

William Kerdyk              Eiji Tagashira 

Tournament Chairman    Tournament Vice Chairman 




